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Date: 
To: City Administration of Mostar

Attn: Office of Mayor

         Office of Deputy Mayor

Subject: Letter of support
Dear Sirs,

Hereby we would like to express our support to the campaign for the return of youth spaces, implemented in Mostar by the NGO network “Centar” consisting of 6 non-government organizations and 6 non-formal groups of artists and musicians.

We think that the abandoned premises of former RKUD “Abrasevic” should be allocated for use to this network for the realization of the project of Youth Cultural Center “Kosta Abrasevic”.

Such a youth cultural center would significantly contribute to the amelioration of the statuts of young people in Mostar and the region, as well as implementation of their ideas. The initiatives itself, which comes directly from the youth, represents their social engagement and shows their wish to get involved more actively in social changes.

We appeal to the Mostar City Council, the Mostar City Administration and all other relevant institutions to allocate this former cultural place to the network “Centar” and in this way make possible the continuation of the process of normalization in the city and the region.

Sincerely 

signature

